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Saint John Police are looking for a new Chief to take over policing duties in Saint
John for one (1)  day.  However,  only those between the ages of  5-12 will  be
considered for the role. 

The ‘Chief for a Day’ contest is being held as part of National Police Week: May
11-17, 2025, and is open to Saint John area students. To enter, we are looking for
you to answer the following question (essay format / one page in length): 

Tell us about your hero and the positive impact they have on your life. 

The new Chief will have the opportunity to spend the day at Saint John Police
Headquarters and check out some really  cools things.  A great day has been
planned for our new Chief. 

To enter, please visit the link below: 

Chief for a Day | Saint John Police Force 

All entries must be received by Friday, May 9, 2025. 

Robert M. Bruce, Chief of Police 

https://saintjohnpolice.ca/media-release/chief-for-a-day-2025/
https://saintjohnpolice.ca/community/community-engagement/chief-for-a-day/
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